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I oppose LD 1054 An Act to Allow Hunting on Sundays with Written Consent on 
Private Property.
Hunters have multiple chances to hunt all year long, 6 out of 7 days per week. There 
is no need to allow hunting on Sundays. Maine citizens have always supported 
hunting free Sundays – and rightly so. In addition to giving the hunted wildlife a 
break, hunting free Sundays allow me and my family the opportunity to get outside 
and run, bike, fish, etc. without having to worry about hunters, whether they are 
hunting on private land or not. Most hunters may follow the rules, but allowing any 
form of Sunday hunting creates additional safety and recreation issues for all.
Keep Maine’s Sundays hunting-free and oppose LD 1054 An Act to Allow Hunting on 
Sundays with Written Consent on Private Property.


